
Grandview Booster Club Meeting Notes 
 
February 2018 
 
Those Present: Anne, Beatriz, Cynthia, Amy, Shelli, Mike 

• Treasurer’s Report: made $500 from concessions from last meeting.  
Holiday Hurrah=Full time staff was gifted 60$ gift cards and part time were 
given 40$.  There is a balance of 13,577.96.  
 

 
• 501 C-3 Jeremy and Renee will assist Shelli in filing. 
• Recycling program has been successful.  Voted to add another can for a total of 70$.   
• Funding for 8th grade celebration.  In the past there was some confusion as to how 

booster club could assist in the funding of the celebration without comingling from the 
account.  It is a parent sponsored event.  It has now been clarified with the help from 
Jeremy as how to do this.  

•  Discussion on if booster club should donate to the EPS Bond Issue.  Amy attended the 
meeting and reported that EMS was donating to assist in signage and media.  It was 
decided that the booster club would do some more research on how much and what 
the money will be used for.  Vote will be held via facebook before March 13th.   

• Cynthia will begin ordering apparel for spring sale 
Meeting adjourned  

 
 
                                                                                                         
 
 
 
                                                      
 


